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Sept. 21, 2016 | 7:00 PM, Madison Memorial High School (201 S. Gammon Road)

     What can we do to keep the University of Wisconsin strong in a time of funding cuts and 
tuition freezes?

Join UW System President Ray Cross, professors, lawmakers, and other education experts 
for a nonpartisan, interactive community conversation among citizens concerned about 
the UW’s future. This event is free and open to the public! 

Featured speakers and panelists:

• Donald Moynihan, director, La Follette School of Public Affairs (opening remarks)
• UW System President Ray Cross
• Rep. Dianne Hesselbein
• Former Sen. Dale Schultz
• Nicholas Hillman, associate professor, UW–Madison
• Mariam Coker, student, UW–Madison
• Gwyn Guenther, Wheeler Report (moderator)

Moving Wisconsin Forward: 
Reinvesting in the UW System
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